
 Christ the King 

Year 4 Autumn 1 Newsletter 

     Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have really enjoyed meeting all of the children and are really impressed with how 
quickly they have settled back in to school. It has been wonderful to get to know them and 
we hope they are feeling as happy about being back as we are! 

Our priority at the moment is your child’s wellbeing and we are       
currently doing lots of activities around this subject to help ease 
them back in to school.  We will also be assessing your child in small 
stages in the coming weeks to identify and plan their next steps in 
learning and to cater to their individual learning needs.  

If you would like to speak to us at any point, we will always be on the 
door at the end of the day to answer any questions but it may also be 
useful for you to contact us via email with any urgent queries or   
medical concerns. Please do feel free to email Miss O’Sullivan and Mrs 
Walker: Kerry.osullivan@ctkcps.com Leanne.walker@ctkcps.com 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best Wishes, 

Miss O’Sullivan and Mrs Walker  

Please follow our Twitter page @CTK_Y4 to see regular updates of your 
child’s learning and lots of photos! 

Key Information 

• P.E is on a Monday and Friday. Please send 
your child in to school on these days wearing 
their P.E kit instead of school uniform. 

• Please ensure your child brings in two fruit 
snacks to school—one for the morning AND 
one for the afternoon as we have an early 
lunch! 

• The Year 4 door is open at 8:40am and will 
be shut at 8:50am. Sorry if there has been 
any confusion over the last couple of weeks. 

 

Home Learning 

We expect all children to read daily 
for at least 15 minutes and have a 
reading  signature in their diary 
each day to evidence this. We are 
currently in the  process of hearing 
all children read to ensure they are 
on the right level. Please do bear 
with us!  

We will also ensure children have all 
log ins for online learning by the 
end of the week.  

  


